
BLYTH
RELIEF ROAD

At the latest budget the Government announced the 
National Roads Fund consisting of £3.5 billion to be 
spent between 2020 and 2025 on designated local roads. 

Blyth Relief Road will meet the core objectives of the 
National Roads Fund and the Council will look to submit 
this scheme for funding in the summer of 2019.
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